Ray and Paula Dirks

Please fight variances to the Clean Water Act of 1972, which brought many of our nation's
waterways back from the brink. We must not let a variance give a pass to pollute our beautiful
treasure— the Spokane River. We need to demand that regulatory agencies use proper planning to
continue to protect all of our waterways.



